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Proposal from Executive Committee to modify ex-officio members of Academic 

Quality Committee 

February 9, 2024 

Proposal:   

The Executive Committee proposes to remove the ex-officio member from the roster of the 

Academic Quality Committee designated as “Provost or designee.”  The action will only affect Article VII, 

subsection M.2.a. 

Rationale:   

 The roster of the committee has ex-officio positions for a dean appointed by the Provost and the 
Assistant Provost for Professional Development.  Currently the Assistant Provost for Professional 
Development serves as the Provost’s designee. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Steven D. Wallace, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor of Mathematics 
Chair of the MGA Executive Committee 

 


